25th November 2013

Dear Parents/ Guardians

Our topic in R.E. this term has been Divali. On Thursday 11th December I would like to arrange for the children to have a tasting session of different sweets eaten during Divali.

We will be tasting: Gulab Jamin, Sweet Noodles and Badana, none of which contain nuts. However, if your child does have an allergy to any type of food please state on the return slip below.

To enable the children to do this I ask for a voluntary contribution of 50p.

Please complete the attached slips and return to **Miss Lee** by Monday 2nd December.

If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact me.

Miss Lee HLTA	
	is allowed to take part in the Divali Sweet Tasting.
-	
, .	
Any known allergies I enclose a voluntary 50p contribution Signed	